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 Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am always proud of our students and this week is no     

exception.  On Monday at 11:00, we held a 2 minute silence 

in remembrance of the end of the First World War and to 

remember and honour those who have paid the price for 

our freedom.  In recognition of this, a group of students 

helped staff in the school library to create a remembrance 

display.  I would like to thank Miss Green, Tristan Walden, 

Ted Cashmore, Dylan Hadwen, Mrs Mullins and George      

Harrison for their hard work in doing so. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today, students are in Mufti in support of Children In Need.  

Thank you, therefore, to parents and carers for supporting 

fundraising by sending £1 or more in with your child, which 

will be donated to the charity. 

Finally this week, on behalf of the PTA who have worked 

tirelessly to organise the event, may I finish by reminding 

you of the fantastic Craft Fayre taking place here in school 

tomorrow, from 10am until 3pm.  The Parent Teachers  

Association have, as always, put significant time and       

commitment into the event and I am sure that if you come 

along you will have a thoroughly enjoyable time.  In        

addition to the PTA, my appreciation also goes to our site 

staff who work tremendously hard to set up the rooms and 

then return them back to teaching spaces in a very tight         

timescale! 

With best wishes for the weekend  

Mr. J. Parr  

Headteacher 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE SCHOOL TARGET = 96% 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE   

SINCE SEPTEMBER 95.7%  

4th November - 8th November 2019 

Caradoc 96.7% Hazler 95.4%  

Lawley 94.3%  Ragleth 94.7% 

Yr11 Mock Exams 
begin Monday 18th 

 November 

EVENTS - November 

Saturday 16th November- Craft Fayre  

 

 

 

 

Massive  

Congratulations  
Winners for week commencing  

4th - 8th November are: 

Caradoc/Hazler - Beth Mackechnie - Excellence in 
Biology, Chemistry and Physics. 

Ragleth/Lawley -   

Tom Willis - Outstanding leadership in every English 
lesson. 

 



Progress Evenings 2019-20 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prior to the date of the progress evening (usually 2 weeks beforehand) an email will be sent to parents 

and carers with Instructions on how to book appointments.  All Progress Evenings will start at 15:30. 

     Year 
Group 

Date 

7 7X1 & 7X2 4th February 2020,  7Y1 & 7Y2 6th February 2020 

8 8Y1 & 8Y2 28th November 2019,  8X1 & 8X2 5th December 2019 

9 19th March 2020 

10 17th October 2019 

11 23rd January 2020 

 

ACCELERATED READER 

    LOOK HOW WELL OUR PUPILS ARE DOING 

Congratulations to all the students listed below for meeting or beating their target 

 

 

C3 and the annual MacMillan Bake Sale 

Thanks to the magnificent efforts of Rhyanna Good, 

and a small team of helpers from the C3 tutor group, a 

cake stall ran  throughout the 1st week of October 

raising a huge £145.90  for the charity. A huge thank 

you to all the pupils, parents and carers who            

contributed cake and confectionary to sell. None of 

this would have been possible without your               

generosity. Equally thanks must go to the pupils and 

staff who bought....and ate...  the cakes. Well done 

everybody. 

Following the phenomenal success of the C3 Christmas 

Raffle last year, we will be repeating this event too. 

Any prize contributions would be gratefully received. 

Congratulations 

to the newest 

members of our 

Millionaires Club: 

Beth Perry  

Year 7 

Sophie Allison 

Ellie Bill 

Rowan Harrison 

Kayla Hunt 

Daisy Jones 

Aris Kokkinos 

Lexie Lewis 

Beth Perry 

Clara Powis 

Jack Smout  

Year 7 

Ozzy Stephens 

Freddie Westall 

Connie Woodhouse 

Thomas Wright-Smith 

Year 8 

Nathaniel Carney–Bradshaw 

Elizabeth Creffield 

Ayaat Green 

Evie Jackson 

James Orme 

Merve Ozsevgec 

Erin Robinson 

Jack Parr 

Shannon Sutton 

Year 9 

Laura Brian 

Ria Marland 

 



 

We aim to be a nut free school. If your child 
brings packed lunches or snacks in from home 
please ensure (even if your child is not allergic) 
that they do not contain nuts or nut-products, in 
order to protect those in school with severe        
allergies. Our kitchen doesn’t knowingly use nuts, 
however nut traces can be found in many         
products especially when manufactured in a        
factory  alongside nut products. Many thanks  

Students’ Dietary Requirements, including allergies 

Please let the school know of any dietary             
requirements/allergies that your child has using 
the special Dietary Request form which can be 
found on the school website, 
www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk under the 
Parent tab, and School Meals.   
Please complete the Dietary Request form and     
return to the school office as soon as possible. 
You will also be required to provide a document of 
support for your child’s file.  This can be from GP or 
another supporting practitioner e.g. nutritionist, 
dietician. 

 

 

There will be a variety of unique craft goods to purchase and delicious refreshments to enjoy 

from 10am until 3pm. 

Don’t forget to return your sold raffle tickets too, to be in with a chance of winning a        

beautiful craft hamper. 

Please come along to school on Saturday 16th November to support this event which is one of 

only two P.T.A main fundraising events this year. 

We would also appreciate more offers of help......if you can spare an hour on Friday 15th from 

3pm or Saturday 16th from 3pm please contact : csschoolpta@gmail.com  thank you. 

 

http://www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk
mailto:csschoolpta@gmail.com




 

We will be having a “Bag 2 School” collection on Wednesday 4th December.  

Any donations of  the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE*: 

 Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around) 

 Handbags 

 Hats 

 Bags 

 Scarves and ties 

 Jewellery 

 Lingerie 

 Socks 

 Belts 

 Soft toys 

 Household linen 

 Household curtains 

 Household towels 
Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers) 

Will be hugely appreciated.  

A big “Thank you” from Mrs Bishop to those who 

supported the previous collections which raised 

£100 for the school.  






